
Courtney Buble


From: Courtney Buble


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:23 AM


To: Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Inquiry for Article Today


Thank you!


On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 10:22 AM Christopher Vaccaro - NOAA Federal <christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Hi Courtney-

Thanks for reaching out. You may wish to contact DOC Public Affairs for additional comment


(PublicAffairs@doc.gov).


On Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 9:30 AM Courtney Buble <cbuble@govexec.com> wrote:


Good morning,


My name is Courtney Buble and I'm a reporter for GovExec. I'm writing a story today about some


Democrats calling on Secretary Wilbur Ross to resign after allegations that he threatened to fire officials


who contradicted the president over Hurricane Dorian. Would you like to give a comment? I will be filing


at 2pm.


Thank you!


--

Courtney Bublé


Staff Correspondent


Government Executive Media Group

A Division of Atlantic Media

D: (202) 266-7713 | C: (516) 474-2839

Twitter | @courtneybuble

www.govexec.com

Chris Vaccaro


Senior Media Relations Specialist

NOAA Communications

C:  / O: 202-482-3978


--

Courtney Bublé


Staff Correspondent


Government Executive Media Group


A Division of Atlantic Media

D: (202) 266-7713 | C: (516) 474-2839

Twitter | @courtneybuble
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